
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

February 22, 2019 

 

Dear Letter to the Editor,  

 

On behalf of Roberti Community House, I’d like to thank you for your incredible generosity and 
the tremendous gift from Help Them To Hope. 

This extraordinary gift is being used to fund our programs as we speak. The donation you’ve 
given will be used to fund the nutritious meals we serve and the educational and team-building 
activities we do with our students. Most recently, we were able to purchase dolls representing all 
types of professions and cultures for our Afterschool program students to use in creative play 
which is an important activity for healthy development. The students were ecstatic to play with 
dolls that looked like them and represented the jobs they dream of doing. The students who 
attend this program benefit greatly from a safe and warm place to go where they can be 
themselves while receiving nourishment and learning essential life skills.  

Your powerful gift has helped change lives today. We’d love for you to continue to be a part of 
Roberti Community House and share updates with you about the students you’ve impacted. 
Please follow us on Facebook at “Roberti Community House” to see their incredible progress. 

 

Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts – It’s people like you and organizations like Help 
Them To Hope that make a positive and lasting impact on underserved communities. 

 

Warmly, 

 

 

Maribeth Roberti 
Executive Director 
 
 
The Roberti Community House is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and 
donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services 
were provided by the organization in return for the donation.  


